Boston Children’s Hospital
Pediatric Pathology
Visiting Scholar Award

Preface: The Department of Pathology at Boston Children’s Hospital has established a Visiting
Scholar Award for pathology residents, pediatric pathology fellows and pediatric
pathologists from other institutions.

Goals: To provide for cultural exchange and participation in the pediatric pathology fellowship
program, general involvement in departmental learning and diagnostic activities,
acquisition of specific clinical or research skills or other defined goals as appropriate,
for a period of one month.

Eligibility: Applicants must be residents in pathology with a demonstrated interest in pediatric
pathology, pediatric pathology fellows in an accredited program, or pediatric
pathologists.

Expectations: Each award winner must be fully credentialed at Boston Children’s Hospital and will be

required to obtain the following;

e Limited Massachusetts Medical License

e Liability Insurance Coverage

e Institutional Affiliation Agreement

e BCH Medical Staff Office Verification
The Program Coordinator at Boston Children’s Hospital will assist each award winner
with the credentialing process.

Stipend: Coach Airfare, lodging and ground transportation to and from the airport will be
arranged and funded by the Department. In addition, each award winner will receive a
one-time payment of $1500.00 to cover any/all meals, ground transportation and/or
incidental expenses during their stay.

Application: An application can downloaded directly and additional information can be obtained from
Dr. Harry Kozakewich at 617-355-7436 or harry.kozakewich@childrens.harvard.edu.
Submit application electronically or mail to:

Harry Kozakewich, M.D.

Department of Pathology

Boston Children’s Hospital

300 Longwood Avenue

Boston, MA 02115
harry.kozakewich@childrens.harvard.edu

Selection Process: ~ One award will be offered annually for each academic year. Application should be
submitted no later than November 30" prior to the start of the next academic year. The
selection committee will announce its decision in January. Scholars must plan their visit
between July 1% and June 30™.



